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Hi Everyone! 
 
I can’t believe we only have 2 meetings left this year! 
 
At our meeting in October, Officers for next year were 
chosen: 
 
President: Deonn Stott 
Vice President/President Elect: Lara Wilson 
Secretary/Treasurer: Carol Hunt 
Photographer: Tamara Ellis 
Refreshments: Shirley Zane 
Communications/Newsletter: Leah Newitt 
Retreat: Lara Wilson, Sally Siggard & Kim Plavan 
Door Prizes: Kathy Davis 
Design Challenge: Sandy Hindy 
Charity: Debbie Proctor 
 
At our November meeting, I will be going over different ideas for binding. For the Sew n Tell 
Challenge, I want to see your holiday quilts. I don’t care if they are Easter, 4th of July or 
Christmas, I want to see them all! The WIP projects are also due in November. 
 
For our meeting in December, there is a date change. We will be meeting on Wednesday, 
December 1.  We will be doing an ornament exchange.  For December refreshments, please 
bring your favorite party treat to share with everyone.  We will also be voting on the design 
challenge quilts.  If you have any questions about them, please let me know! 
 
As a look ahead for next year, Deonn has a conflict the first Thursday in January, so guild 
meeting will be held on Tuesday, January 4. 
 

Ali 



 
Our Guild Meeting will be at the Bank of Utah in Heber on Thursday, 
November 4th, from 6PM to 8 PM in person and via Zoom. 
 
Note:  This is a recurring meeting, so the link will be the same for all of 
2021.   This is the Zoom meeting link: 

 
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/84053768159?pwd=MG1lTjZDS3E4eldXMCt3QU9EWXBIdz09 

Meeting ID: 840 5376 8159 
Passcode: 179215 

 

Utah Quilt Guild News 

  
For those of you who are members of the Utah Quilt Guild, the 
Midway Guild will be featured in the Beeline November newsletter 
telling about their recent challenge quilting event. 
 
Many guilds are having quilting retreats, starting in January and 
going through the spring months, places like Cedar City, Bryce 
Canyon, Moab, Lava Hot Springs, Altamont, Vernal, St. George, 
Panguitch, etc.  Lots of information in the upcoming Beeline 
newsletters. 

 
Quilt Fest will be held in October next year in Ogden.  If you are interested in teaching at this 
big event, check out the guild's website for all of the information.  www.utahquiltguild.org.  You 
can also sign up to become a member of the Utah Quilt Guild by going to their website. 
 

Barb Murdock 
heberbarb@gmail.com  
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